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THE FARMINGTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL SCIENCE FAIR IS COMING SOON!

The F.ES. Science Fair is open to students in K-5* grades.

NEW WEB INFORMATION IS NOW AVAILABLE ON THE F.E.S. SCHOOL
WEBSITE. GO TO THE F.ES. ACTIVITY TAB TG FIND OUT MORE!
Fehruary 22", 2018-F.E.S. SCIENCE FAIR

Allinterested students are encouraged to participate. Science fair projects at
the K, 15, and 27@ grade level are often models, demonstrations, or collections.
However, some students do choose to do experiments. Students from grades
3-5 are eligible to advance to the Regional Science Fair in Mankato. Science
fair projects aft this level use the scientific method and follow certain guidelines.

WHY SHOULD YOU PARTICIPATE IN THE SCIENCE FAIR? The Science Fairis a
creative and fun process. You will learn about science in a way that is
interesting to you. You will be recognized in a positive way for your efforts!

Important Dates:

January 4, 2018 @ 6:00 Parent/Student Meeting in Media Center
February 9, 2018 Permission forms need to be tumed in!
Thursday, February 22, 2018 ~ FES Science Fair

Saturday, April 28, 2018 Regional Science Fairin Mankato

As the science fair coordinator, | will be available for students to review the
progress they are making with their projects and answer any questions. To leam
more about the F.E.S. Science Fair, project ideas, or fair guidelines, please go to
the science fair page atf the Farmington Elementary website, If you have any
guestions please contact me at (651) 463-9014 or dwech@farmington.k12.mn.us

Deb Wech
Kindergarten Teacher



